
 
 

Friends,
 
With profound respect for your work, I am pleased to announce
the next step toward welcoming UTRGV’s first students in Fall
2015.  At approximately 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 12, UTRGV
will begin accepting letters of interest for its Phase I faculty
process.
 
All Phase I postings will be available online at
http://www.utsystem.edu/system/careers-utrgv/faculty-
opportunities.  These postings will include tenured and tenure-
track positions in each of UTRGV’s seven proposed colleges.  The
names of UTRGV’s colleges are, of course, subject to approval by

the UT System Board of Regents at its August 20-21 meeting.  However, each posting will
identify the college in which the position will initially be housed; the tenured or tenure-
track nature of the posting; the number of vacancies covered by the posting; and other
pertinent information.
 
The Phase I postings will be available online until September 8.  By October 6, UTRGV will
extend Phase I offers and notify individuals who were not selected in Phase I.  Details on
other important dates are available in our FAQs.
 
Many of you will have questions – some technical, others substantive – as you use the
website.  Some questions will be answered in the FAQs, and I welcome you to submit
others by email to Phase1faculty@utrgv.edu.
 
I very much look forward to our next steps together.
 
Sincerely,
 
Guy Bailey
President
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